
HAMPTON PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
HAMPTON TOWN HALL, 164 ROUTE 97 

MEETING ROOM 
 

PUBLIC HEARING & REGULAR MEETING 

Monday, March 23, 2020 
7:00 PM 

 

 

The Public Hearing and Regular Meeting of 
the Hampton Planning & Zoning 
Commission (PZC) of Monday,  

March 23, 2020 has been cancelled.  
 

The next PZC meeting will be held on 
Monday, April 27, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

At the Hampton Town Hall  
 

 

 
Please direct any questions about this agenda or the Hampton Planning & Zoning Commission 

to the Town’s Consulting Planner, planner@hamptonct.org 

mailto:planner@hamptonct.org

